

Newsletter No 6 Friday 9th October 2020

Harvest Festival

School held a virtual Harvest Festival earlier in the week. You can use this link (https://youtu.be/krM1gKkzGEE) to watch the assembly. Many thanks to all who have donated items to the Olive Branch, they will be very much appreciated. Please remember that donations are most welcome at any time, not just Harvest.

School Photos

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE: THURSDAY, 15TH OCTOBER We are able arrange for Year 6 pupils only to have photos taken with their younger siblings who are in school if parents would like these photos. Please let us know in writing (email or note) if

this is the case as we will have to timetable it all very carefully! Thank vou.

Garstang High School Open Evening

As with all Open Evenings this year this will be held virtually. Parents can click on the links below for further information:

https://garstangcommunityacademy.com/information/join-ourschool/virtual-open-evening

https://garstangcommunityacademy.com/information/join-ourschool/i-want-to-go-to-gca

Calling All Tech Enthusiasts!

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions we will not be having our usual Open Day this year; instead we are putting together a virtual tour for the website. If at all possible, we would really like to have an opening shot of school from above! Is there anyone with a drone possibly help us achieve this? If you could, please contact either Mrs Aylott or Miss Huddleston as soon as possible. Many thanks.

Spare Uniform/Lost Property

This week is your last chance to snap up a bargain of new and used uniform and to check the lost property before it is disposed of.

Home Technology Questionnaire

Many thanks everyone who has returned their form giving information about what provision they have at home in case of a bubble closure. If you have not completed and returned your form yet, please do so as soon as possible. A further copy has been attached in case you have lost the original. Many thanks.

MISSION STATEMENT

Learning, growing and caring as part of God's family

"I am the vine, and you are the branches. If any remain in me and I remain in them, they produce much fruit." (John 15:5)



Scotforth Superstars



Name	Nominated by	Nominated for
Alfie Brighouse	Mr Manning & Miss Green	Much improved attitude to his school work
Gracie Hoogstins	Mr Manning	Fantastic effort & achievement in Maths
Dillon Mellor Mathew Goody	Mrs Dowson	Excellent addition and subtraction, reasoning and problem solving
Nicole Percival Ronan Westworth	Miss Huddleston	Working well together & listening to each other's ideas
Angelica Bishop Nate Skivington	Mrs Browne	Showing good skills in P.E.
Lilly Aspinall Jasper Hettrick	Mrs Browne	Super work in phonics
Jasper Young James Sowerby	Mrs Boyle	Excellent independent work

Covid-19 Testing

If you have informed school that anyone in your family is having a Covid test, it would be much appreciated if you would inform school of the outcome before sending your child back to school. Many thanks.

Applications for Primary and Secondary Schools

Please see the posters giving full details of how to apply for school places for September 2021 situated at the Chatsworth Road entrance and the main school entrance.

Grammar School Tests

Please note these will be taking place on Saturday, 17th October. Please contact the individual schools for further information.